
1150 on your Dial 

Ed Sullivan, 

General Manager 

470 S. Glenwood St. El Paso, Texas 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
Radio Station W5NXF 
1420 Columbia Drive 
Albuquerque, New Mexico. 

Dear Mr. Maguire, 

PR 2-5211 

CBS 

August 24, 1960 

This is to verify your reception of our test signal on 
August 20th, at 0012 in the morning. 

We certainly thank you for the interest shown and also 
for the information concerning our signal. 

We have an old Hallicrafter SX -28 and sometimes, just for 
laughs we tune thru the broadcast band, especially during 
our test schedules, since we are a daytime only. It 
constantly amazes me when I get some far off broadcast 
station and read them so well. Good old ionosphere. 

Thanks again Mr. Maguire. 
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Ed Sullivan 
Chief Engineer 
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THE STATION THAT NOW HAS EVERYTHING. 


